
 SCC MEETING MINUTES 
JANUARY 24, 2023 

ZOOM MEETING 
 

 
 
 
Those Present: Megan Lopez, Rachelle Park, Richard Squire, Anita Hunt, 
David Burgoyne, Erin Davis, Bethany Epstein, Jenny Linford, Megan 
Hansen and Carolyn Billings 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to approve last year’s Land Trust plan and 
Dilworth’s safety plan. 
 
The SCC looked over last year’s Land Trust Plan to see if the goals 
mentioned in the trust were met. It was written that Dilworth would pay for a 
.5FTE Art teacher.  After going over the goals in the Trust and the data that 
was presented by the principal it was decided that a vote to accept the Land 
Trust as written be taken.  A motion was made and seconded to accept 
the Land Trust as written  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved unanimously. 
 
The school Safety Plan was presented for approval.  A discussion was 
held on what the game plan is to get this plan out to the parents. Several 
suggestions were presented such as the school newsletter and a link 
on the school Website. These suggestions will be worked on and 
a solution will be presented at the next meeting. 
 
The safety  plan is well written with a lot of thought and research. A 
motion was made to accept the plan as written, the motion was 
seconded and the plan was approved as written.  
 
The meeting in February will be held to review school wide student 
data for 2022-2023 TSSP/LAND plan. 
 
There being no further business a motion was made and seconded to 
adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 8:25 a.m. 
 


